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Department of Energy hf9a 
Fernald Site Office 

P.O. Box 398705 
Cincinnati, 0 h io 45239-8705 

(51 3) 738-631 9 

MAY 0 8 1 9 9  
DOE-1276-91 

Ms. Catherine A. McCord 
Remedi a1 Project Director 
U. S. Environmental Protection Agency 
Region V - 5HR-12 
230 South Dearborn Street 
Chicago, IL 60604 

Dear Ms. McCord: 

PROPOSED PLAN AND DRAFT RECORD OF DECISION - OPERABLE UNITS 1 AND 2 

Reference: 1) 

3) 

Letter, DOE-699-91, J. R. Craig to C. A. McCord, "Additional 
Work Under the Consent Agreement - Operable Unit 1," dated 
February 4, 1991 

Letter, DOE-582-91, 3 .  R. Craig to C. A. McCord, "Additional 
Work Under the Consent Agreement - Operable Unit 2," dated 
February 4, 1991 

Letter, DOE-873-91, J. R. Craig to C. A. McCord, 
"Feasibility Study (FS) Report - Operable Units 1 and 2," 
dated March 7, 1991 

The referenced etter advised U.  S. EPA that the Remedial Investigation (RI) 
and Feasibility Study (FS) Reports for Operable Units 1 and 2 would not be 
submitted on the scheduled dates established in the 1990 Consent Agreement. 
These milestones were not met due to the requirement to complete the 
identified additional sampling for these Operable Units prior to the document 
submissions. 

The next two milestones established by the 1990 Consent Agreement for Operable 
Units 1 and 2 are the Proposed Plan and the Draft Record of Decision. 
milestones for submittal of these documents are as follows: 

The 

OU2 Proposed Plan - May 15, 1991 
OU1 Proposed Plan - May 16, 1991 
OU1 Record of Decision - December 18, 1991 
OU2 Record of Decision - December 18, 1991 
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Since these documents are contingent upon the acceptance of the RI and FS 
Reports by U. S. EPA and are contingent upon the completion of the additional 
work, the submittal of these documents will be delayed. This letter is 
provided as official notification of this delay and a request for extension 
consistent with Section XVIII of the 1990 Consent Agreement. The good cause 
for this extension is the delay in the submittal of the RI and FS documents 
for Operable Units 1 and 2 due to the additional work as outlined in the 
referenced letters. 

A revised schedule for completion of all RI/FS activities is in preparation. 
This schedule will be submitted to U. S. EPA following DOE Headquarters 
approval. 

If you have any questions concerning this notification, please contact Oba 
Vincent at FTS 774-6937. 

FS0:Vincent 

cc: 

R. P. Whitfield, EM-40, FORS 
J. J. Fiore, EM-42, GTN 
K.  A. Hayes, EM-422, GTN 
G. E. Mitchell, OEPA-Dayton 
G. G. Ioannides, OEPA-Columbus 
K .  Davidson, OEPA-Col umbus 
L. August, GeoTrans 
C. R. Holmes, USEPA-HQ 
J. A. Saric, USEPA-V, 5HR-12 
W. E. Muno, USEPA-V, 5HR-13 
D. A. Ullrich, USEPA-V, 5H-12 
M. Butler, USEPA-V, 5CS-TUB-3 
J. Benetti, USEPA-V, 5AR-26 
E. Schuessler, PRC 
R. L .  Glenn, Parsons 
W. H. Britton, WMCO 
S. W. Coyle, WMCO 
H. F. Daugherty, WMCO 
J. D. Wood, AS1 
AR Files 

Sincerely, 


